
A CONCERT TO REMEMBER

The 40 ABPA members and friends who supported the ABPA Fund Raising Event in St
Edward’s Hall on Wednesday night, were treated to a concert equivalent to the best 
that Tamworth could offer.

Four of our top line performers volunteered their time and talents to give a 
wonderful performance full of variety, reminiscences and frivolity.  Those who were 
unable to get to this event missed out on a great night of top class entertainment 
and camaraderie.

The ABPA thanks Gregory North, Geoffrey W Graham, Ray Essery and Pat 
Drummond for their generosity.

IN APPRECIATION FROM US ALL

Hal Pritchard 


